
 
 
 

February 6, 2018 

 

Chair Lively and members of the Early Childhood and Family Supports Committee, 

As the representatives of Licensed Family Child Care (registered and certified in-home care) Oregon 

AFSCME Council 75 supports HB 4065. We appreciate being included in the workgroup and having the 

opportunity to weigh-in on how we construct our statutes on child care to ensure that they are clear and 

provide for the highest level of safety for our children. 

We urge you to vote yes and look forward to our continued work with the legislature and the Early 

Learning Division on our work to improve the safety, affordability, and quality of our child care and early 

learning system in Oregon. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Eva Rippeteau 

Political Coordinator 

Oregon AFSCME Council 75 


